## ENGLISH 7 Unit 5: FOOD AND DRINK

Part 1: Listen 1			
Question 1: How much flo	ur do Milly and Jack	need?	
A. 500g	B. 400g	C. 300g	D. 150g
<b>Question 2:</b> How many egg	gs do they need?		
A. one	B. two	C. three	D. four
<b>Question 3:</b> The milk is in			
A. a bowl	B. a cup	C. a glass	D. the frigde
Question 4: They will mak	e		
A. noodles	B. pizza	C. lemon cake	D. sushi
Part 2: Listen 2			
<b>Question 1</b> : Megan always	has milk and bread	for breakfast.	
A. True	B. False		
Question 2: She has a chee	se sandwich, a yogu	rt and orange juice fo	or lunch.
A. True	B. False		
Question 3: She usually ha	s a snack at school.		
A. True	B. False		
Question 4: Megan has a st	teak and chips with h	ner parents when they	eat out.
A. True	B. False		
Part 3: Pronunciation			
Question 1: A. sauce	B. daughter	C. fault	D. laugh
Question 2: A. pan	B. bag	C. water	D. <u>a</u> dd
Question 3: A. noodle	B. food	C. soon	D. cook
Question 4: A. one	B. bottle	C. coffee	D. p <u>ot</u>
Question 5: A. talk	B. salt	C. water	D. pancake
Part 4: Stress			· r= · · ·
Question 1: A. noodle	B. combine	C. boneless	D. biscuit
Question 2: A. tofu	B. pancake	C. pepper	D. enough
Question 3: A. mineral	B. important		D. popular
Question 4: A. favourite	B. tablespoor		D. mineral
Question 5: A. omellete	B. delicious	C. potato	D. variety
Part 5: Vocabulary	B. delicious	C. potato	D. variety
Question 1: What	do I need to	cook an omelette?	
	B. material		D. ingredients
Question 2: "What is your_			•
		C. best	D. liking
Question 3: We need a			25
A. kilo (kg)			D bowl
Question 4: The eel soup the			
	B. best		D. popular
Question 5: They often ser			1 1
A. recipe	R fried	C. omelette	D eel
Part 6: Grammar	D. IIICu	C. Officiette	D. CCI
Question 1: We have only	hottle o	of fish sauce	
	B. an	C. any	D. some
Question 2: There is		2	D. BUILL
A. any			D. many
Question 3: - How			2
		C. many	
1 1. 1UI	D. IIIucii	C. 1110111y	D. OIG

Question 4: How	butter do you ne	ed for your pancakes	?
	2	C. often	
<b>Question 5</b> : I do not have _	oranges,	but I have	apples.
A. any/any	B. some/any	C. any/some	D. a/some
Part 7: Spoken language			
Question 1: An:	?	- <b>Mi:</b> It's Pho Bo − 1	beef noodle soup.
A. How many bowls of t	peef noodle soup?	B. How much is that	t?
C. What's your favourite		D. When do you usu	ally have it?
Question 2: Mark:			_
A. How many bowls of t	-	<u>•</u>	
C. How much is a bowl of	-	-	<del>-</del>
Question 3: Nick:	? - <b>Trang:</b> The		ome rice.
A. What's for lunch		B. What's lunch	
C. What's lunch for		D. Where's lunch for	r
Part 8: Closest meaning			
<b>Question 1:</b> Lan's favorite		_	
		C. pancakes	D. spring rolls
<b>Question 2</b> : Pho is <b>popul</b> :			
	$\mathcal{C}$	C. bad	D. healthy
Question 3: I need a haft k			
A. 200 grams	•	C. 400 grams	D. 500 grams
Part 9: Opposite meaning			
<b>Question 1</b> : I <u>like</u> eating Ph		~ 4	
5 5	B. love	C. hate	D. fancy
Question 2: Pho is a specia			T. 0
		C. delicious	D. famous
<b>Question 3</b> : This soup is ve	-	G 11'''	D 1
<b>J</b>	B. cold	C. delicious	D. popular
Part 10: Mistakes		0	
Question 1: How many wa			D 1
3	B. do	C. drink	D. day
Question 2: Minh is very p	=		D 1
1 1	B. has	C. is	D. much
Question 3: Her sister often		• •	D. far.
	B. often	C. a	D. for
<b>Question 4</b> : There isn't son	<u>ie</u> nesn milk in the g	nass doute, so she un	inks someone has drunk
it all.	D alogg	C sho thinks	D. has drunk
	B. glass	C. she thinks	D. Has arunk
Question 5: There are man  A. are	B. many	Cogg	D. in
Part 11: Reading 1	D. Illally	C. egg	D. III
Pho is one of (1)	most nonular	· Vietnamese dishes	What is pho? Pho is a
Vietnamese noodle soup co			
There are two basic type	•	· ·	- ·
(chicken noodle soup). Pho	Bo is beef broth that	is made by stewing	cow bones in a large pot
for quite a long time. Pho	Ga is very (3)	to Pho Bo	. Instead of beef broth,
chicken broth is made by (			
varieties of rice. The ingred			
Pho is normally eaten for			

Question 1: A. a	B. an	C. the	D. x
Question 2: A. broth	B. sauce	C. tofu	D. lemonade
<b>Question 3</b> : A. similarly	B. similarity	C. similarities	D. similar
Question 4: A. frying	B. stewing	C. boiling	D. baking
D / 10 D P A			

## Part 12: Reading 2

Hi! My name's Philip. I'm 12 years old and I'm American. I was born in Boston on August 15th, but I live in Colorado Springs with my parents and my siblings – Jessica and James. She's 14 and he's 16.

We usually have breakfast together. Jessica and I have, but John has tea and toast with jam. He doesn't like milk. Sometimes Jessica and I also have a piece of toast, but not with jam. It's too sweet. We prefer cheese or ham.

On weekdays we have lunch in the school canteen at 12:30. My favourite food is pork chops with French fries. Jessica doesn't like it. She says eating too much fat is bad for our health. She prefers fish with vegetables. James doesn't worry about his health. He loves fast food. His favourite dish is pizza, but he can only have it once a week, usually at the weekend when we go to Pizza Hut. Our school can't sell fast food in the canteen.

**Question 1:** Where is Philip from?

A. England	B. America	C. Australia	D. Canada		
<b>Question 2:</b> What does he have for breakfast?					
A. milk and bread		B. pizza and milk			
C. a bowl of cereal	and pizza	D. milk and a bowl of cereal			
<b>Question 3:</b> What is Phili	p's favourite food?				
A. pork chops	B. pizza	C. fish	D. jam		
Question 4: Where do they buy fast food?					
A. canteen	B. shop	C. market	D. Pizza Hut		
Part 13: Rewrite the sentences					
Question 1: How much does a kilo of beef cost?					
$\rightarrow$ How much is?					
Question 2: What food do you like best?					
$\rightarrow$ What is	?				
D 4 4 4 XX7 *4	1				

## Part 14: Write a paragraph

Write a short paragraph about (70 words) about your eating habits. These ideas may help you.

- 1. How many meals you have a day.(two, three, four.....)
- 2. What time you have breakfast, lunch, dinner.( breakfast is at....., lunch is at....., dinner is at......)
  - 3. Who you usually have meals with.( family, grandparents, parents, friends....)
  - 4. Where you have meals.( at home, at the restaurant, at the inn.....)
- 5. What food you often have for the meals.(rice, fish, vegetables, chicken, meat, pok, beef....)
- 6. You like eating meals at home or out. Why?( warm, people in the family closer, happier....)

## ----SPEAKING-----

#### **TOPIC 5: FOOD AND DRINK**

## Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. Do you usually have breakfast?
- 2. What is your favorite food for breakfast?

## Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about your eating habits.

You should talk about:

- What time do you have breakfast, lunch, dinner?

- What do you have for breakfast, lunch, dinner?

- Is your eating habits good?

  Part 3: Two-way Discussion

  1. What are heathy food?

  2. What food do you have for main meals?

# **ENGLISH 7**

## **Unit 5: FOOD AND DRINK**

Part 1: Listen 1			
Question 1: How much flour do N	Milly and Jack need	d ?	
A. 500g B. 400	•	00g	D. 150g
<b>Question 2:</b> How many eggs do t	hey need?		
A. one B. two	C. th	hree	D. four
<b>Question 3:</b> The milk is in	_		
A. a bowl B. a cr	-	glass	D. the frigde
<b>Question 4:</b> They will make			
A. noodles B. piz.	za C. le	emon cake	D. sushi
Part 2: Listen 2			
<b>Question 1</b> : Megan always has m	ilk and bread for b	reakfast.	
A. True B. Fal	se		
<b>Question 2</b> : She has a cheese sand	dwich, a yogurt and	d orange juice fo	or lunch.
A. True B. Fal	se		
<b>Question 3</b> : She usually has a sna			
A. True	B. False		
Question 4: Megan has a steak an	d chips with her pa	arents when they	y eat out.
A. True	B. False		
<b>Part 3: Pronunciation</b>			
Question 1: A. sauce	B. daughter	C. f <u>au</u> lt	D. laugh
Question 2: A. pan	B. b <u>ag</u>	C. water	D. <u>a</u> dd
Question 3: A. noodle	B. f <u>oo</u> d	C. s <u>oo</u> n	D. c <u>oo</u> k
Question 4: A. one	B. bottle	C. coffee	D. p <u>o</u> t
Question 5: A. talk	B. s <u>a</u> lt	C. water	D. pancake
Part 4: Stress			
Question 1: A. noodle	B. combine	C. boneless	D. biscuit
<b>Question 2</b> : A. tofu	B. pancake	C. pepper	D. enough
<b>Question 3</b> : A. mineral	B. important	C. favourite	D. popular
Question 4: A. favourite	B. tablespoon	C. delicious	D. mineral
Question 5: A. omellete	B. delicious	C. potato	D. variety
Part 5: Vocabulary			
Question 1: What			
A. food B. material			gredients
<b>Question 2</b> : "What is your			
A. favourite B. most	C. best	D. liki	ing
Question 3: We need a			
	tsp) C. cup		
<b>Question 4</b> : The eel soup that you			
A. delicious B. best	,		pular
<b>Question 5</b> : They often serve brea			
A. recipe B. fried	C. omelette	D. eel	
Part 6: Grammar			
<b>Question 1</b> : We have only	bottle of fish	1 sauce	

A. a	B. an	C. any	D. some
Question 2: There is	s fruit ju	uice in the fridge.	
A. any	B. some	C. a	D. many
		you eat every week?	
A. far	B. much	C. many	D. old
<b>Question 4</b> : How	butter do	you need for your pa	ncakes?
A. much	B. many	C. often ranges, but I have	D. old
Question 5: I do not	t have o	ranges, but I have	apples.
A. any/any	B. some/any	C. any/some	D. a/some
Part 7: Spoken lang	guage		
Question 1: An:		? - <b>Mi:</b> It's Pho	Bo – beef noodle soup.
A. How many bowls	s of beef noodle soup	P. B. How much	h is that?
C. What's your favo	ourite food?	D. When do	you usually have it?
		? - Nam	
		P. What's yo	
_	-	oup? D. When do	
<b>Question 3: Nick:</b>	? - Tran	g: There's some mea	t and some rice.
A. What's for lunch		g: There's some mea B. What's lunch D. Where's lunch fo	
C. What's lunch for		D. Where's lunch fo	r
Part 8: Closest mea			
	avorite food is beef r	noodle soup.	
A. omelette	B. Pho bo		D. spring rolls
	<b>popular</b> dish in my	-	r & i
	B. interesting		D. healthy
Question 3: I need a	•		_ ,,
	B. 300 grams	C. 400 grams	D. 500 grams
Part 9: Opposite m	_	2	
	ating Pho for breakfa	st	
A. enjoy		C. hate	D. fancy
		itional Vietnamese di	2
A. modern	B. old	C. delicious	D. famous
<b>Question 3</b> : This so		C. delicious	D. Iumous
A. tasty	B. cold	C. delicious	D. popular
Part 10: Mistakes	D. Cold	C. delicious	D. popular
	any water <u>do</u> you <u>dri</u>	nk a dav?	
A. many	B. do	C. drink	D. day
	s very <u>popular</u> . He <u>ha</u>		D. day
A. popular	B. has	C. is	D. much
* *	ter <u>often</u> drinks <u>a</u> litro		D. much
A. Her	B. often	C. a	D. for
			she thinks someone has drunk
it all.	sii t <u>soine</u> nesii nink	in the glass bottle, so	sile uninks someone mas drunk
A. some	B. glass	C. she thinks	D. has drunk
	re many egg in the c		D. Has drunk
A. are	B. many <u>egg in</u> the e		D. in
	D. many	C. egg	D. III
Pho is one of (1)	maat	nonular Viotnamaca	dishes. What is pho? Pho is a
· · · -			_
			noodles, herbs and meat.
There are two b	asic types of pho ar	nd that is Pho Bo (b	eef noodle soup) and Pho Ga
(chicken noodle soup). Pho Bo is beef broth that is made by stewing cow bones in a large pot			

for quite a long time. Pho Ga is	very (3)	to Pho Bo. Inst	ead of beef broth,
chicken broth is made by (4)			
varieties of rice. The ingredients a			
Pho is normally eaten for break		•	
-	B. an	C. the	D. x
	B. sauce	C. tofu	D. lemonade
	B. similarity	C. similarities	D. similar
Question 4: A. frying	B. stewing	C. boiling	D. baking
, ,		$\mathcal{S}$	C
Part 12: Reading 2			
Hi! My name's Philip. I'm 12 year	rs old and I'm Amer	ican. I was born in	Boston on August
15th, but I live in Colorado Sprin	gs with my parents	and my siblings – J	Jessica and James.
She's 14 and he's 16.			
We usually have breakfast together	r. Jessica and I have,	but John has tea and	toast with jam. He
doesn't like milk. Sometimes Jessi	ca and I also have a p	piece of toast, but no	ot with jam. It's too
sweet. We prefer cheese or ham.			
On weekdays we have lunch in the		-	
with French fries. Jessica doesn't li			
prefers fish with vegetables. James	•		
favourite dish is pizza, but he can	•	•	weekend when we
go to Pizza Hut. Our school can't s		anteen.	
Question 1: Where is Philip from		- a 1	
A. England B. America		D. Canada	
Question 2: What does he have for		***	
A. milk and bread	B. pizza and		
C. a bowl of cereal and pizza		a bowl of cereal	
Question 3: What is Philip's favo		D .	
A. pork chops B. pizza	C. fish	D. jam	
Question 4: Where do they buy fa		D. Pizza Hu	
A. canteen B. shop  Part 13: Rewrite the sentences	C. Illai ket	D. FIZZA HU	ш
	o of beef cost?		
Question 1: How much does a kilo of beef cost?  → How much is a kilo os beef?			
Question 2: What food do you lik			
→ What is your favourite food?			
(What is your favourite food?)			
Part 14: Write a paragraph			
Write a short paragraph about (70	words) about your e	ating habits. These	ideas may heln
you.	words, doods your c		raeus may neip
1. How many meals you ha	ve a day.(two, three.	four)	
2. What time you have breakfast, lunch, dinner.( breakfast is at, lunch is at,			
dinner is at)			
3. Who you usually have meals with.( family, grandparents, parents, friends)			
4. Where you have meals.( at home, at the restaurant, at the inn)			
5. What food you often hav			
beef)	`	- ,	•
6. You like eating meals at	home or out. Why?(	warm, people in the	e family closer,
happier)			

#### ----TAPESCRIPT-----

## Listen 1:

Jack: So, what ingredients do we need for our cake, Millie?

Millie: Well, Jack, the first thing we need is flour.

Jack: How much flour do we need?

Millie: Let me check the recipe. Yes, we need 500 grams of flour. There's a 500 grams bag in the cupboard.

Jack: And we need eggs as well, don't we?

Millie: Yes, I just bought a carton of eggs and we need two. What about butter?

Jack: There's a stick of butter in the fridge.

Millie: Okay, we need to measure out 50grams of butter for this recipe. And we need some milk

Jack: I already measured the milk into a glass 200 ML. It's on the table.

Millie: Okay, great. So what kind of cake are we going to make?

Jack: I saw some lemons in the fridge.

Millie: Okay, we'll make lemon cake then.

## Listen 2:

My name is Megan. I don't eat meat but I eat fish, cheese and eggs. For breakfast, I usually have a glass of milk and some fruit. At lunch time, I have my packed lunch: a cheese sandwich, a yogurt and an orange juice. I don't eat school meals because I don't like them. When I get home from school, I usually have a snack: a packet of crisps or some fruit. For dinner, we often have fish with salad or pasta. My favorite meal is pizza; I sometimes go to a restaurant with my parents at the weekend. I love Italian foods but my parents prefer French foods. Sometimes, we have a pizza and sometimes we go to my parents' favorite restaurant. They always have steak and chips. It's difficult for me because I don't like meat, so I usually have salad. I think good food is very important. I eat fruit and vegetables every day. My best friend never eats salad or fruit. She prefers burgers and sausages.

## -----SPEAKING-----

#### **TOPIC 5: FOOD AND DRINK**

#### Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. Do you usually have breakfast?
- 2. What is your favorite food for breakfast?

## Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about your eating habits.

You should talk about:

- What time do you have breakfast, lunch, dinner?
- What do you have for breakfast, lunch, dinner?
- Is your eating habits good?

## Part 3: Two-way Discussion

- 1. What are heathy food?
- 2. What food do you have for main meals?